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Dear Community Emergency Preparedness Grant (CEPG) Applicant: 
 
Thank you for applying for the CEPG program.  
 
After an evaluation by multiple reviewers, we regret to inform you that your organization 
was not selected to receive funding through the CEPG program.  
 
Not all applicants received funding from the CEPG program, which was a competitive, 
merit-based process. Please note, grant applications are no longer being accepted and 
Emergency Management Ontario is not considering any changes to applications or 
conducting any further reviews of applications. There is no appeals or reconsideration 
process as part of the CEPG program.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing leadership to ensure Ontarians are safe, practiced 
and prepared before, during and after emergencies. 
 
 
Emergency Management Ontario | Treasury Board Secretariat  
To learn more about how emergencies are managed in Ontario, visit Emergency Management 
Ontario’s webpage.   
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